
 

COM/CHD/12/2021                                                                                               October 5, 2021 

 

NOTICE TO GENERAL PUBLIC 

 

 It has come to the notice of the Committee Golden Forests (India) Limited appointed by 

Supreme Court of India, to settle claims of investors with Golden Forest Group companies that 

some unscrupulous persons are calling investors of Company Golden Forests (India) Limited 

offering to settle their claims against payment of new registration charges. Therefore, the general 

public is warned to be cautious not to entertain any such caller. No such instructions have been 

issued by the Committee Golden Forests (India) Limited to this effect. The Committee does not 

make any call nor has authorized any person to make such calls. These types of calls be treated 

as fictitious and fraudulent. If any person deals with these fraudulent persons, they shall do so at 

their own risk.  
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